
 

  

CITY OF WHITE HOUSE 

REQUEST FOR BIDS 

STADIUM DRIVE LIGHTING PROJECT 

BID# 15-1028PK 

 

Sealed Bids for the project entitled STADIUM DRIVE LIGHTING PROJECT will be received by the City of 

White House at 3 p.m. local time, January 11, 2016, in the Billy S. Hobbs Municipal Center, 105 College Street, 

White House, TN 37188, and then publicly opened and read aloud. 

 

A non-mandatory pre-bid meeting will not be held although the project site is accessible during normal park 

operations hours. Pre-bid questions will be received formally in writing via post or email until COB January 4th at 

CSR Engineering, Inc., 1116 Main Street, Pleasant View, TN 37146 (c/o Jason Reynolds) or email at 

jason.reynolds@csrengineers.com. 

 

The project generally consists of concrete foundations, pole mounting, light fixture mounting, and conduit/wire 

placement for lights within the Main City Park in the City of White House. 

 

Attention is called to the fact that the Contractor must ensure that employees and applicants for employment are not 

discriminated against because of their race, color, religion, sex, or national origin. 

 

Each Bidder must be appropriately licensed as a Contractor in the State of Tennessee as provided in T.C.A. 62-6-

101. The Bidder’s name, license number, expiration date, and that part of the contracting classification 

applying to the Bid shall appear on the sealed envelope containing the Bid; otherwise, the Bid shall not be 

opened. 

 

Each Bidder shall make positive efforts and are encouraged to use small and minority owned business enterprises on 

this project. The City of White House reserves the right to reject any or all bids or accept any presented which meet 

or exceed these specifications, and/or which would be in the best interest of the City and will not necessarily be 

bound to accept the low bid. 


